|l bott

S —————————— S R
From: Elaine Gunnell
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:12 AM
To: Roxanne St. Germain
Subject: FW: Residential Tenancies Board
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From: Suzanne Prefasi [mailto:suzanne.prefasi@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, May 26, 2018 10:16 PM

To: Elaine Gunnell <clerk@temagami.ca>

Subject: Residential Tenancies Board

Hello Elaine,
As of July 1st, the Residential Tenancies Board will no longer deal with complaints from tenants about conditions of
their properties. The responsibility will be transferred to Municipalities to investigate complaints and provide

enforcement with landlords.

I would like to submit my name to sit on the Municipal of Temagami’s Tenancies Board that will deal with issues and
concerns brought to them by tenants.

Thank you for your consideration,

Suzanne Prefasi



